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Rep. Steffen Statement on Governor’s State of the State Address 

 

Madison- State Representative David Steffen (R-Howard) issued the following statement following 

Governor Walker’s 2018 State of the State address on Wednesday afternoon. 

“Today’s address from the Governor emphasized just how important it is that we keep building on our 

efforts, which have resulted in a long list of praiseworthy achievements, including: a historic investment 

in our education system, reducing the tax burden on our residents, and record low unemployment—just to 

name a few! Although much has been achieved, there is still more to be done in order to keep moving 

Wisconsin forward. 

”I look forward to taking on many of the priorities outlined in Governor Walker’s address, specifically 

finding new ways to ensure more funding is invested in our students. I have strongly supported increasing 

aid to our rural and low revenue schools this session and am excited to see that this remains a top priority 

for the Governor. I will continue to lend my support and efforts to this matter.  

“After hearing today’s address, I am not only encouraged by Wisconsin’s current state, but incredibly 

excited and optimistic about the future of our state. As a State Representative, I look forward with great 

anticipation to continuing to work for my constituents in a way that truly serves the state of Wisconsin!” 

said Rep. Steffen.   

Click the following link for a video clip from Rep. Steffen on his response to the address: 

https://youtu.be/651LH2Msa-c  
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 The 4th Assembly District includes Ashwaubenon, Allouez and portions of Howard and Green Bay. 
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